
28th September 2018 

 

Our learning this week… 

 

Year of the Arts 

Music 

This week we have all been given a J-Sax of our own (including myself and Mrs 

Shrewsbury!) and we have begun learn to play it. For our first lesson we learnt how 

to make a sound with the mouth piece and reed, for some of us it was a bit tricky to 

start with. After this, the next stage was to attach the mouth piece to our 

saxophones and we learnt how to play a ‘B’.  We all played along to some 

background music and as we begun to use our tongues the sound was actually quite 

good! 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder: 

Class trip to London on Tuesday. Please be at school for 6.50am, the school will not be 

open so please make sure they have been to the toilet (we will stop half way at a 

services). Don’t forget a good sized packed lunch and a filled water bottle. 
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